
 
Valley Manor 

Memo 
To: Staff and Essential Caregivers 

From: Tina O’Malley RN, ICC 

cc:  

Date: June 16, 2022 

Re: COVID-19 vaccine boosters 

  

COVID-19 vaccines will be ordered for a resident clinic on 
June 28, 2022 at 1100 am. 

I will be ordering Moderna, but Pfizer is usually available 
as well. I would need to know prior to ordering on June 
23, 2022 if Pfizer is requested.  

If staff require a booster dose, please let Tina, Gail or Tara 
know if interested.  

For Essential Caregivers, please let Tina or the front 
office staff know if interested. 

 


